From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 05 December 2017 23:30

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P173957/F' by 'Jane Bovell'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

1) The priority for new dwellings in Garway is for housing that is affordable by younger local people
and those with young families, not large executive homes

2) There are more suitable sites for development - the old village hall and the Old School - these
should be considered before a green field site

3) The proposed buildings would appear out of character with the rest of the village, and
negatively impact the existing horizons

4) The proposed access on the bend in the road where visibility is limited, could present an
increased risk to pedestrians, cyclists and horse-riders.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Jane

Last name: Bovell

Telephone: NG
email:
Postcode: HR2 8RJ

Address: The Manse
Garway

Link id:

https: /iwww. herefordshire. gov. uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application search/deta
ils?id=173957




